
   

 

 

 

Date: 6/1/2020 

Ref. SIEL-SRI Delhi/Intern 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

This is to certify that Mr. Madhur Bhatia (Jaypee Institute of Technology, Noida) has 

successfully completed his internship program (from 1/2/2020 to 6/1/2020) with M/S Samsung 

India Electronics Pvt. Ltd. (Samsung R&D Institute India-Delhi). 

He demonstrated great diligence and enthusiasm towards work during his internship in “SPE 

Part”. Also, his performance was satisfactory during the tenure. 

He possesses a good moral character. We wish the very best for his career and all future 

endeavors. 

 

For Samsung India Electronics Pvt. Limited 

 

Sanjay Rai 

Senior Director-Human Resources 

 

 

 

 


